HFC Committee

From: Marin Ferals <marinferals@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 12:03 PM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: Against the ban of feeding ferals

| run Marin Friends of Ferals and we’ve partnered with Marin Humane in our feral cat program for the past 15 years and
have the data to prove TNR works. We've trapped over 2700 ferals and with daily food and water, the cats provide
excellent rodent control and eventually die of natural attrition. Killing or starving them is not only inhumane, it’s
ineffective in stopping the cycle of reproduction, which is actually the fault of pet owners not spaying/neutering their
domestic cats. Please don’t make the cats pay for our mistakes. Practice TNR and you’ll see Maui’s feral cat population
diminish over time, in a humane way.

Janet Williams
Marin Friends of Ferals

415=246-9162

Sent from my iPad



